From: Jennifer Zeronsa
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Town Council Group
Subject: GFI Quarry Request

Date: Sunday, July 21, 2024 8:25:22 PM

You don't often get email from jengetter@yahoo.com. Learn why this is important

Dear Ms. Burdick,

I am very concerned about a quarry being proposed in Gales Ferry/Ledyard by GFI. Please respectfully receive this, my request, for you to hire AT THE EXPENSE OF THE APPLICANT, experts in the field of *Blasting, Traffic and Carcinogenic Dust* for the Town of Ledyard to aid the Ledyard P&Z in their deliberations regarding approving or denying this application.

Yours sincerely,

Jennifer Zeronsa

18 Bluff Road West